MEMO DECEMBER 13, 2010

TO: DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
RE: PLACERVILLE AIRPORT, PLACERVILLE, CALIOFRNIA

TRANSFER OF LEASE ON HANGAR TP19

GENTLEMEN,

THIS LETTER IS NOTIFICATION THAT HANGAR #TP19 HAS BEEN SOLD. PLEASE TRANSFER TITLE FROM
LAWRENCE WEITZMAN TO THE NEW OWNER. THE NEW LEASE SHALL BE IN THE NAME OF GREGORY S.
DODGE, EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY.

LAWRENCE WEITZMAN

11-0068.C.1



